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Full Text

The Permanent Forum regrets the outcome and impact of the “Indigenous Voice”
referendum on Indigenous Peoples, in particular Indigenous youth, held in
Australia in 2023, which undermines their journey towards the full realization of
the right to self-determination for Indigenous Peoples. The Forum urges the
Government of Australia to implement the Declaration.
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